
Steve 

As requested; 

Consultation  

We welcome your views on our proposal for the future of the MAM approval scheme, and 
in particular any advantages or disadvantages that may occur as a result of this transfer.  

Question One: Do you consider that a MAM approval scheme remains 
appropriate for gas metering?  

Yes 

Question Two: Do you agree that it is more appropriate for the MAM approval 

scheme to be managed by the industry rather than directly under Ofgem?  

Yes 

Question Three: Do you agree with our policy proposal, to transfer the MAM 

approval scheme to the SPAA? If not, please set out what your preference 
would be and why?  

Yes 

Question Four: Are there any advantages or disadvantages to our approach that 

we have not taken into consideration in this consultation, particularly in the 
context of the smart metering roll out? If so, please set these out.  

No 

Question Five: How do you consider the scheme should be managed and funded 

in terms of a Management Board and audits?  

The current MAMCoP board is made up of representatives from MAM’s, DN’s, 

HSE, etc. which helps to identify and resolve technical issues.  Does the 

proposal include for this under SPAA?  

Question Six – Do you consider that the proposed licence drafting is 

appropriate to give effect to the proposed scheme transfer and ongoing 
governance? 

Yes 

Thanks 

Dave Thorley 

Policy Standards Engineer 

Network Strategy 

National Grid 


